
Oklahoma Schools Eligible Bandwidth 
Fund Year 2023/24 Targets 



Oklahoma Law

2

17 O.S. Section 139.109.1 (A)(2) requires the 
provision of bandwidth sufficient for providing 
educational services not to exceed, without good 
cause shown, the standards established for the 
relevant funding year by the State Educational 
Technology Directors Association (SETDA). In the 
absence of standards prescribed for the applicable 
funding year, the standards for the next prescribed 
funding shall be used.



SETDA Recommendation

3From: State Educational Technology Director’s Association’s (“SETDA”) The Broadband Imperative III: Driving 
Connectivity, Access and Student Success, Appendix A, updated November, 2019

The SETDA recommendation in Broadband Imperative III provides a recommendation 
based on studies of bandwidth use in schools related to changes in technology and 
the expanded use of state and regional networks, as well as growth charts with 
projections for fund year 2023/24.

Since Oklahoma does not utilize either state or regional networks, 
we will use the growth charts found in the Broadband Imperative 
III, Appendix A, starting on page 22, to comply with the Oklahoma 
statutes starting with fund year 2021/22 as seen on the following 
slide.

https://www.setda.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/11/SETDA_Broadband-Imperative-III_110519.pdf


Eligible Internet Bandwidth – Oklahoma 
Schools

4From: State Educational Technology Director’s Association’s (“SETDA”) The 
Broadband Imperative III: Driving Connectivity, Access and Student Success, Appendix 
A, updated November, 2019

The 2023/24 targets for Oklahoma Schools are 
the same as last year as shown below.

https://www.setda.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/11/SETDA_Broadband-Imperative-III_110519.pdf


Eligible WAN Service – Oklahoma Schools

5
From: State Educational Technology Director’s Association’s (“SETDA”) The Broadband 
Imperative III: Driving Connectivity, Access and Student Success, Appendix A, updated 
November, 2019

Eligible WAN bandwidth for schools also remains 
the same as last year.

https://www.setda.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/11/SETDA_Broadband-Imperative-III_110519.pdf


If you need additional 
assistance, or have specific 
questions about your school’s 
eligible bandwidth, please 
contact the OUSF Administrator 
at OUSF@occ.ok.gov.

Thank You!

mailto:OUSF@occ.ok.gov?subject=OUSF
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